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Paul Walker-Bright Quoted in Business 
Insurance on Policyholders’ Fight for 
COVID Cover
Paul Walker-Bright, counsel in the firm’s Insurance 
Policyholder group, was recently quoted in the Business 
Insurance article “Policyholders Fight on for COVID 
Cover.”  Paul discusses why insurers are winning a large 
majority of business interruption coverage disputes, and 
why policyholder attorneys are optimistic a greater 
percentage of cases before state supreme courts will go 
policyholders’ way.

Click here to read the article.
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